
 

 

Reminders 

home 

Home Activities 

 

SNACKS: We enjoy shape 

and letter crackers and cookies, 

dry cereal, fruit, yogurt, cheese 

sticks, and… surprise us. (No nuts 

or nut products please.)  THANK 

YOU for all the fun snacks so far! 

 

 

 

March 2018 

Greetings Dragonfly Families,          

 

March winds blow. Will we have snow?  I don’t know… but either way Dragonflies will be starting the month with 

green eggs and having more rhyming fun with Dr. Seuss! Seuss was a writer and an illustrator and that was his WORK. 

March finds us full of rhyming silliness AND finishing our unit about community helpers, work and tools. We are writers 

and illustrators at school too and the tools we use are pencils, pens, crayons and paint brushes, paper, scissors, glue.  Oh, 

do we work hard.  Writing is such HARD work… and we are seeing letters springing up everywhere! Do you? We are 

builders and cooks at school too. We build structures with blocks.  We cook in our PIZZA shop. Watch for our post 

office to open up with our new mailbox!  Our next unit will be about The Farm.  Old McDonald and Pete the Cat will help 

us.  Our letters in March will be C, J, R and H.   

 

PICTURES: You may view and purchase school pictures Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, March 6-8 from 8:30 – 4:00.   
Bring in your family and friend picture collage… the book we are making is growing and it is a favorite!   

We try to get the preschoolers outside to play as much as we can when the weather works with us.  Please remember to 

send boots and warm clothing so children can enjoy playing outside.     

Spirit Day: Wear Your Hope T-shirt on Thursday, March 22nd 

The Dragonfly Team:  Sherri, Christina and Susan and… 

_____________left  blank for students to sign before sending home__________                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

              

TAKE TIME to READ and RHYME! 
There is no better way to support your 

child’s literacy!  Laugh together and be 

silly!  Cat, hat, mat ZAT!   

   

 

SPRING BREAK: 

CDC will be closed 

Friday, March 23rd through  

Friday, March 30th. 

 

 

 


